
Democracy Matters Marquette presents

Campaign Finance ReForum

Democracy Matters will host a speaking event 
considering the current state of  campaign finances 
in Wisconsin and our federal 
government. The event will 
have a special focus on the 
Impartial Justice Bill, a bill that 
would publically finance 
judicial elections in the state of 
Wisconsin.  The event will 
feature Mike McCabe, the Executive Director of 
the Wisconsin Democracy Campaign, a non-
partisan government watch dog group. 

WHEN: April 7th @ 5:30pm
WHERE: Alumni Memorial Union 163

The event is cosponsored by Democracy Matters Marquette and 
the Wisconsin Democracy Campaign.

http://www.impartialjustice.org/contactForm.php?event=1&event_name=Democracy+Matters+April+7+Campaign+Finance+Reforum
http://www.wisdc.org



